
4th Grade Newsletter

Happy Fall!
Parents please make sure you are checking agendas each night.  Make 
sure you are aware of homework listed in the agenda and upcoming test! 
We will have our Fall Fitness Day on Wednesday, September 26.  Students 
are able to wear appropriate athletic wear.

In Science, the students are learning about  energy in motion.  The 5th 
grade class will look at physical and chemical changes.
In Math, the students are working on place value, rounding decimals, and 
adding & subtracting whole numbers.
In Social Studies, the  students are studying states and capitals in fourth 
grade and the Industrial Revolution in 5th grade.
In Reading, the students are writing autobiographies ,narratives, and 
compare/contrast papers.


